
Leon M. Cooper
742 SOUTH HILL STREET

Los Angeles, California 90014

April 16, 1969

Mrs. Jane Tolmach

Oxnard, California 93030

Dear Jane:

Congratulations on your election to 
the School Board. We missed you on 
Saturday in Sacramento but as a good 
campaigner I knew that you had important 
things to do. I know that you will be 
able to give to your responsibility your 
energy and talents so that you will be 
able to make a significant contribution 
to your area.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Leon M.Cooper
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